
The LBBE organizes the 2012 edition of the workshop Statistics
for Post Genomics Data (SMPGD). This workshop is an annual meeting
dedicated to statistical methods for post genomic data analysis. The aim
of the workshop is to present works from mathematical to applied
statistics, but also new areas in high throughput biology that could
need new statistical developments, or new statistical methodologies that
could be applied to genomic data.

For more details : [ http://smpgd2012.univ-lyon1.fr/
-> http://smpgd2012.univ-lyon1.fr/]
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